
Mark your calendar!  We will have our annual Worship and  
Potluck Picnic at Elks Park on Sunday, August 7th.   

 
Please bring a dish to share, your own table service, and beverage of 
your choice.  Electrical outlets are available for those dishes that 
need to be kept warm.  Picnic tables are available, but if you wish, 
you may bring lawn chairs if that would be more comfortable for you. 


